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Community Capitalism Forums 
Spark a community discussion.  That was the advice given by a 
business retention expert about how to use the new book 
Community Capitalism:  Lessons from Kalamazoo and Beyond to 
get people in Licking County thinking about a better future.  The 
Port Authority bought over 1,000 books and two more forums are 
set for tonight (Nov. 18) at 4 p.m. and tomorrow (Nov. 19) at 7 
p.m. at C-TEC to talk about Licking County’s version of Community 
Capitalism.  Also, find the discussion online at The RePORT 
AUTHORITY, an online blog, and at http://lc3network.com, a 
networking forum on LinkedIn. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/blog  

Alert:  Black Ice Time is Here 
For the first time this season, the bridge pavement temperature 
has dropped below 32 degrees.  Combined with wet pavement, the 
conditions are right for the “black ice.”  With over one million s.f. 
of paved area here at The Base, it’s impossible to police every inch 
of pavement for this often invisible condition.  To avoid falls, be on 
alert!  The snow kit has the bridge temperature as well as 
information and links for the safety-conscious person this snow 
season. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/snow  

Projects Continue 
The Base’s new salt bin accepted its first supply of salt last week 
and is ready to do its thing.  The Air Force clean up project is 
nearing the half-way point as the first of three soil-removal cells 
has been tackled.  Roof repairs following Hurricane Ike storm 
damage have been completed.  Work on the Boeing Navy project 
is also underway.  Lastly, public bids are being sought on the 
James Parkway extension project. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

 


